
Message from the head teacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This is the end of the week that our year 6 

children have been working towards. They 

have all worked really hard - well done to all of 

them. 

We are really looking forward to our 

celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

We will be celebrating as a school on Friday 

27th May with many Royal activities and a 

whole school street party at lunchtime. 

There are more details in the newsletter. 

Our school fete will be on June 29th. There is a 

meeting for any parent who would like to help 

organise this on Tuesday 17th May at 9am in 

the dining room. 

Hope to see you there! 

Fiona Cullen  

Head Teacher 
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Times Table Titans 

In June all the children in Year 4 will take their 

Multiplication Tables Check. Please support your 

child to learn them. 
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 27th May 2022 – School celebration of the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Monday 30th May – School closed for half term 

Monday 6th June 2022 – School closed for extra 

holiday to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Tuesday 7th June – Children return to school 

Monday 27th June – Sports Week 

Wednesday 29th June 2022 – School Fete 

Thursday 14th July – School production of Matilda at 

Elmhurst School 

Thursday 21st July – Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Friday 22nd July – Last Day of school 

 

 

 

Uniform 
Please make sure your child wears the correct uniform for school. 

We want everyone to wear uniform to give a sense of belonging to all the pupils our school; and for 

our school to stand out particularly when we take the children out of the school grounds.  

Our PE kit is the blue PE t-shirt and navy blue leggings or jogging bottoms or shorts.  

Most children wear the uniform but unfortunately some people are choosing to wear track suits in 

the wrong colour or named brands or the wrong colour jumper, skirt or trousers. Your child will be 

given the correct clothes to borrow for the day if they don’t have the correct uniform. 

If any children have grown out of their uniform, it would be really good to bring it in to school so 

that we can support those children who need it. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 Attendance  

Year Group attendance last week.  

Year N2 88.2 

Year R 91.3 

Year 1 90.4 

Year 2 92.5 

Year 3 94.8 

Year 4 93.0 

Year 5 93.7 

Year 6 96.1 

 

Term time leave 

Please do not take your child on holiday or 

for other reasons when the school is open. 

We have 12 weeks holiday every year. 

It is the governors’ policy that fines will be 

issued for those parents who choose to 

take their children out of school.  



 

 
A jubilee is a special anniversary of the Queen’s ascension to the throne. To celebrate this 

unprecedented platinum jubilee, there will be a special four-day ‘weekend’ from June 2nd to 

5th. Lots of people will celebrate the jubilee by holding a street party in their community. Big 

tables will be set up in closed streets where people from the local area will join together to 

listen to music, eat party food and play games.  

We are going to have our own version of this with a whole school 

picnic in the playground on Friday 27th May 2022. 

There will be food, games music and lots of fun. 

Corgi racing 

Pin the diamond on the crown 

Build a castle 

Royal mural making 

Dress as a prince or princess 

Or  

Wear red,  and  

Make a crown to wear for the day 

There will be prizes for the most original 

 


